
 
From: Tom Rost [mailto:trost@seymourbank.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 2:42 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Comments of FDIC Special Assessment 
 
FDIC, 
I understand and agree that we must maintain the FDIC fund in an amount sufficient to 
protect the industry and keep the confidence of the public.  However,  we should not 
assess the strong and well managed bank to the point of danger to save the few banks that 
are in trouble due to poor management and poor loan practices. I feel that those banks 
who have received some form of government help should be the banks to pay the lions 
share to maintain the FDIC fund. 
 
--  
Tom Rost  
Vice-President 
The Seymour Bank 


